
PLATINUM ~ $2,000 

Top billing on advertising with your 
logo 

Your logo on SMLBA website with 
click-thru to your website 

Your logo and name on all signage & 
promotional material 

Your logo on sleeve of souvenir 
T-shirt

Sponsorship plaque 

Option to have your product in 
captain’s bags 

Permission to display product in yard 
between dock and building OR on 
sidewalk in front of Blackwater room 
(ie. Boats, seadoos, tables w/ 
products, etc.) 

8 souvenir T-shirts & SMLBA hats 

8 tickets to Friday night social and 
with reserved table 

8 tickets to Saturday event with 
reserved table 

GOLD ~ $1,000 

Your name in all advertising 

Name on SMLBA website with 
click-thru to your website 

Name on all signage & 
promotional material 

Your logo on sponsorship banner 

Your name on bottom of souvenir 
T-shirt

Sponsorship plaque 

Option to have your product in 
captain’s bags 

Permission to display product in 
parking lot OR hallway outside of 
Blackwater or Bedford room 

6 souvenir T-shirts 

6 tickets to Friday night social and 
with reserved seating 

6 tickets to Saturday event with 
reserved seating 

SILVER ~ $500 

Your name in all advertising 

Name on SMLBA website with 
click-thru to your website 

Name on all signage & 
promotional material 

Option to have your product in 
captain’s bags 

4 souvenir T-shirts 

4 tickets to Friday night social 

4 tickets to Saturday event 

BRONZE ~ $250 

Your name in advertising 

Name on SMLBA website 

Name on signage & Promotional 
material 

Option to have your product inn 
captain’s bags 

2 souvenir T-shirts 

2 tickets to Friday night social 

2 tickets to Saturday event 
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